
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels CE VA 
School Newsletter 

Friday 26th April 
 

 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 Monday 6th May – School closed (bank holiday) 
Wednesday 8th May – Dental assessment 5 year olds 

Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATS week 
Thursday 16th May – Reception Heights and Weights 

Monday 20th May – Pre order lunch 
Tuesday 21st May – Year 3 Roman Day 

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 1 Great Fire London Visit 
Friday 24th May – School closes 15:20 

Friday 7th June – School re opens 08:40 
Tuesday 24th June – EYFS Trip Sealife Centre 

Wednesday 26th June – Year 1 Trip Ingrow Station 
Thursday 27th June – Year 4 Trip Bolton Abbey 

Thursday 27th June – Transition Day 1 
Wednesday 3rd July – Transition Day 2 

Friday 12th July – Year 2 Trip Brockholes 
Tuesday 16th July – Year 3 Trip Grosvenor Museum 

Monday 22nd July – School closes 13:30 
 
 

It has been a busy few weeks here at St Michael and All Angels Primary School, with lots of exciting 
events and activities taking place. Year 5 had a fantastic day out at Tropical World. They had the 
chance to explore the tropical habitats, learn about different species of animals, and even interact 
with some of the wildlife. It was a day filled with learning and excitement. Year 6 had a memorable 
outing to the Palace Theatre, where they enjoyed a captivating performance of ‘Wizard of Oz’. It 
was a magical experience for them to see a live show and immerse themselves in the world of 

theatre. In sports news, Jacob, Jay, Ben, Amelia, Freya, Matilda and Isobel have took part in the 
inter school cross country, showcasing their determination and sportsmanship. We are incredibly 
proud of their efforts. Congratulations to Jacob who finished 2nd and will represent Pendle at the 

regional finals! 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Sports Assembly – Wednesday 17th April 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Cross Country Tuesday 23rd April 
 

 
 

    



 

 
Gardening Club 

 

  
 

  
 

Year 6 Maths Club 
 

  
 
 

    



 
Mrs Greenwood’s Lunch Time Club 

 
 

   

 
 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

All Age Church Service is on Sunday 19th May. 



 

 

 

Attendance research shows that pupils who attend school regularly are more like to do well in the 
future. Regular attendance helps children to develop their confidence and to make and keep lasting 
friendships. Punctuality is also very important. School opens at 8:40am and children must be ready 
to learn by 8:50am each morning.  

Did you know, that being just 15 minutes late each morning means that your child would miss 10 
days from school each year? 

If your child is absent, please ring school at your earliest opportunity and leave a message on the 
answerphone. If the attendance of a pupil is low or they are persistently late, parents will be 
contacted and asked to meet with school staff to see how this can be improved. Support will be 
offered to both parents and pupils as required. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Safeguarding Concerns 

 
The wellbeing of our children is of paramount importance to all staff. Should any person have a 
concern regarding a child’s wellbeing, please inform one of the school’s designated safeguarding 
team. 
 
DSL Lead Sara Richardson 
Deputy DSL Michelle Coffey 
DSL Rebbecca Lamb (SENCO) 
 
NSPCC Support 
 
Click on the link for information to support your child regarding mental health.  
 
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets  

 

 

 
SEND News 

 

 
 

British Dyslexia Association 
 

Ten percent of the population are believed to 
be dyslexic, but it is still often poorly 
understood. With the right support, the 
strengths and talents of dyslexic people can 
really shine. 
 
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/dyslexia 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Breakfast/Afterschool Club 

 
Please could any requests for late 
cancellations/late bookings be directed to Mrs. 
Stuttard via the school office number 01282 
861338 then select Option 3.   
 
If there is no answer, please leave a short 
message with your child’s name, class and date 
you want them to attend.  

 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/dyslexia


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

“I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will never walk in darkness but will have the 
light of life.” John 8:12 

 


